
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  All Address Map Holders 

FROM:  Paul Redman, Director of Engineering  

DATE:  February 15, 2019 

SUBJECT:  City of Wheaton Address Map Change 

New Addresses: 1587 Hawthorne Lane  
1615 Hawthorne Lane  

 

 
 

Please visit the City of Wheaton web site and subscribe to our email list or RSS feed.  Our web site 

address is https://wheaton.il.us/list.aspx. 

If you believe the City is legally required to mail these notices to you, or you do not have the ability to 

receive email notices or RSS feeds, please reply to this letter with your mailing address.   

https://wheaton.il.us/list.aspx

